
 

      NEWSLETTER 
15 March 2024  

 

OUTSTANDING 
SUMMER 
SPORT SEASON 
We can look back at Term 1 with much 
satisfaction as we did achieve a good amount of results throughout the term. 
Between the mini cricket, cricket, tennis and chess matches, here is a 
summary of our results: 
 

TOTAL FIXTURES PLAYED :79 

• WON: 63  

• LOST: 14   

• TIE: 2 
 
That represents an incredible 79.7% win rate 
which is a huge step up for us.  In our three galas 
we placed 2nd each time, with our B-Team placing third in our final gala!  We are so 
proud of our children for the improved commitment they have shown to their sporting 
codes.  I am exceptionally proud of our staff for the massive step up in what has been 
put on offer and the improvement in not only results, but the general fitness of our 
learners. 
To celebrate we are going to have a sporty civvies day on our last day of school.  
Celebrate by wearing your favourite team kit, or anything sporty for the day and be 
proud of what our school has achieved. 
 
We look forward to a busy and exciting winter season with a few new festivals we will 
be attending. We also have a large number of learners involved in the extramural 
programme which is only going to benefit the school. Please use the Parent Portal with 
the important festival dates and tours for Term 2 and 3 available on the link. 
 

   Upcoming Events  

• Reports online @ 10h00 18 March. 

• Primary Campus closes 13h00 for 
Parent Meetings 19 March. 

• SGB Elections 19 March.  Online. 

• CIVVIES DAY Term 1 ends Prep 
Campus 10h45 Primary Campus 
11h00 20 March. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

U 

https://sites.google.com/campsbayprimary.co.za/parentportal/extra-curricular-activities/2024-tours-and-sport-festivals


 

INTERNATIONAL PI DAY 
The long-awaited day where Math and food meet finally arrived on Thursday. 

Appropriately, we get to commemorate National Pi Day on March 14, as this date 

represents the first 3 digits of Pi, 

3.14. The Grade 7's enjoyed 

investigating the circumference of a 

shape that has no sides. We 

'rounded off' the lesson with some 

pie treats, which hopefully didn't add 

too much to the circumference of 

our waistlines. 

 

 

 



SNAKES ALIVE CAMPS BAY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Our Grade 7s loved being introduced to the many different reptiles that visited our 

school today!  Tim Foster, aka The Snake Man, spoke about the dangers of snakes and 

also the importance of not interfering with them.  There were many questions as well as 

some very brave learners who agreed to get “properly introduced”!  

  



GRADE 6 STOP ANIMATION 

Our Grade 6s have been very busy making stop animation movies using the iPads.  This 

takes skill and patience, and it is only a matter of time before the next Barbie movie 

emerges from Camps Bay!  

 



CONGRATULATIONS WILL! 

 

 

Will Tremeer managed to 

complete his first Cape Town 

Cycle Tour last Sunday.  He 

completed the full 109km 

which is quite an achievement. 

It was hard to get a picture of 

him as he was travelling at 

high speed, while his father 

was pedalling in the front!   

We are proud of both of you! 

 

GRADE R LEARNING TO 

WRITE! 

Our Grade R children were hard 

at work this week learning to 

write.  They have really come so 

far this year in terms of their 

ability to concentrate and get 

down to work!  You are all 

amazing!! 

 

 

So cool that he has not 

worked out that I am 

not pedalling! 



 


